
Demand Side Working Group Meeting (DSWG) 
AGENDA 

Venue: Ofgem, 9 Millbank, London, Room 9  
Date: 13 October 2005 – 13:00-16:00 

    

13.00 1. Introduction - Ofgem 

13:05 2. Review of Meeting Notes from September DSWG  

3. Review Action points from last DSWG sub-group 

13:15 4. Ofgem seminar - 7 November  

5. EA Issues - Ofgem 

6. Winter Outlook discussion – Ofgem  

7. UNC 006 update – Ofgem 

8. UNC 049 update - Ofgem 

9. Update on sub-group progress - Ofgem  

14.10 10. Update from NG – Transco Information Exchange (CIA 
email) 

11. Update from NG – information reporting proposal 

14.55 12. Tea and Coffee Break 

15.05 13. Update from NG – Electricity Demand Turndown 

15.25 14. Nigel Cornwell – discussion on key issues  

 
♦ The next DSWG sub-group meeting will be held on Monday 24 October 2005 

(tentative) 
♦ The next full DSWG meeting will be held on Thursday 24 November 2005   



‘Options for energy buyers this winter’: An Ofgem Seminar 
 
Ofgem will be holding an all day seminar "Options for energy buyers this winter,” on 
Monday 7 November 2005 in London. The seminar is aimed at providing energy buyers 
with information which will help them make informed decisions this winter about their 
energy consumption.  
 
The opening address will be delivered by Ofgem’s Chief Executive Alistair Buchanan 
and will be followed by a series of presentations from a variety of industry perspectives, 
together with question and answer sessions. 
  
This seminar will also update delegates on the work Ofgem is taking forward in 
conjunction with industrial and commercial customers ahead of this winter to ensure 
there are no barriers to prevent industrial and commercial customers turning down their 
energy consumption in response to price signals from the energy market.  
 
This seminar would therefore be of particular interest to those customers and customer 
representatives responsible for making energy purchasing decisions for this winter.  
Please forward this on to those people in your businesses or associations that this would 
be of most interest to. 
  
Further information regarding this seminar will follow shortly.  Limited spaces will apply 
on the day - to register your early interest, please contact 
wholesale.markets@ofgem.gov.uk.   
 


